
From: Chiah Flowers <chiah@mendocinogenerations.com>
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 11/12/2019 6:27 AM
Subject: Support of amnesty
Attachments: MCA-PolicyBOSMemo-Item6C-2019-11-12.pdf

Hello- I am also in full support of the Cultivation Amnesty. Building the plane while we fly it had proven to be the small farm killer we feared.
Mendocino County relies on cannabis for its thriving economy. We will loose our chance to have small heritage cannabis farmers remain the base
of our economy here if we don’t do something to help them. Please vote yes and consider this great option to give more farms a chance to step up
to the plate and participate.

Thank you-
Chiah RODRIQUES


